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My wife and I, strongly oppose the discharge of the land use contract allowing the property owner to 

build a secondary dwelling on a single family lot. 

A change to the current By-law allows the property owner for various different applications for principal 

and secondary uses. 

I have lived in Valley view for 40 years because of the lot sizes and the original covenants ,and certainly 

do not want to see any more changes. 

Yours Truly, 

Steve & Lynne Turkawski 

6549 Monterey Road 

Prince George B.C. 


